Quack, Moo, Baa

Tropical Living says '""Thank You" with Heifer International

As Tropical Living's way of saying "thank you," whenever you buy an island, rent one of our
properties for a week or longer, or buy one of our Homeware collections, Tropical Living will
purchase a livestock animal from Heifer International on your behalf for a family in need. Heifer
International is a non-profit community development organization whose goal for over 60 years
has been to help end world hunger and poverty through self-reliance and sustainability. They
have a simple but powerful vision: that a gift of livestock and training can transform the lives of
impoverished families. They help by teaching people how to produce food and income for
themselves using donated animals, including cows, goats, sheep, water buffalos, llamas, ducks,
geese and chickens. "Passing on the Gift" means the recipients agree to share the offspring of
the donated animals with others in need, thus becoming donors themselves. Heifer also helps
communities flourish through small loans and enterprise planning and has helped more than
seven million families lift themselves from poverty to self-reliance, providing hope for the future
for hungry families all over the world.

Heifer International is one of the greatest charities on the planet and Tropical Living is truly
honored to help raise awareness and money for them. To learn more about Heifer International
please visit www.heifer.org



